
PRESS RELEASE 
 

The Board of Trumbull County Commissioners in sync with 

Trumbull County Health Commissioner, Frank Migliozzi, 

are shutting down all county buildings under their 

jurisdiction and all employees, other than emergency 

essential employees, have been sent home until further 

notice.  There are employees that have presented themselves 

with symptoms similar to COVID-19 and as we wait for test 

results, we are presuming these individuals as presumptive 

cases.  In the abundance of caution to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19 throughout the Trumbull County workforce, we 

have suspended operations other than emergency personnel 

until such time as more information is available to us and 

test results are received.  

 
 

 

 


